
 

Proud to be a  Parish   
 
 

 

 

Sept 20  8:55 am  Rosary  

              9:30 am  Mass for Donna St. John   
 

 

Sept 27  8:55 am  Rosary  

              9:30 am  Mass for Carolyn Wasserman   
***************************************************** 

 Financial Statement $ 
7/1/20 to 6/30/21 

 

Projected Sunday Collection Budget: $106,000 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Weekly Collection Needed:           $2,078.00 

Received Sept 13, 2020:                           $1,404.00 
-------------------------------------- 

Year-to-date: Weekly Offering Budget   $22,858.00 

Actual Weekly Offering                          $17,056.00 
 

***************************************************** 

SCRIPTURE SPIRITUALITY 

 
 

The Church’s readings for the week: 
 

Sept 21 – Ephesians 4:1-7, 11-13     Matthew 9:9-13                           
Sept 22 – Proverbs 21:1-6, 10-13      Luke 8:19-21 
Sept 23 – Proverbs 30:5-9                 Luke 9:1-6 
Sept 24 – Ecclesiastes 1:2-11           Luke 9:7-9 
Sept 25 – Ecclesiastes 15:12-20       Luke 9:18-22 
Sept 26 – Ecclesiastes 11:9—12:8   Luke 9:43b-45                                                    
Sept 27 – Ezekiel 18:25-28              

                 Matthew 21:28-32           Philippians 2:1-11           

*********************************** 

MISSALS 
Please be sure to take a missal home with you 

and write your name on the front of it.  These 

are for you to keep and you can bring them 

back to use at Mass each week. 

**********************************  

DRIVE-THRU REPORT AND 

FINANCIAL REPORT  
 

The report for our recent Chicken Dinner is 

included in this bulletin.  Our profit was 

$11,182.71.  Thank you for making our drive-

thru such a success!  Also included is our 2019-

2020 Financial Report of income and expenses 

from the past fiscal year. 

  

 

 

 

 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE 
 
 
 

Eucharistic Ministers 
Sept 27 – 9:30am  Dennis Adkins    
 

Lectors       
Sept 27 – 9:30am  Jim Lau              
 

****************************************** 

 PRAYER INTENTIONS 

If you have a special prayer request, please call 

Joanne Karl at 419-276-6329 to be added to the 

prayer chain. 
 

Please pray for:  Denny Karl, Marilyn Lau, 

Dawn Keller, Mitchell Praeter, Sandra Nolan, 

Brenda Perry, Rich Ferne, Robert Lajti, Donna 

Reid, Doris Parkins, Rosemary Jones, David 

Jones, Gerald Batch, Kris Nikoncyk, Gerald 

Hilbert, Kathy Fleitz, Ken Fleming, Doris 

Komon, Evelyn Collins, Peg Lentz, Michelle 

LaCourse, Bette Strance, John Nikoncyk, 

Jeannine Sievert, Angela Sauceda, Camille 

Osborne and Danny Regna.  
****************************************** 

 

           MASS INTENTIONS 
 

If you would like to have your deceased 

loved ones prayed for at the petitions at a 

Sunday Mass, you may put the information 

(their name and the date of the Mass you 

would prefer) in an envelope in the Sunday 

collection box.  Suggested donation for a 

mass intention is $10.  
 

**************************************** 
NEW WEBSITE 

 

We have a new website.  Please log onto 

olmcbono.org to view the latest bulletin and 

much more.  Special thanks to Fr. Keith for 

designing it!!   

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 
 

As I announced, we have changed our 

programs for youth religious education.  They 

are now called Youth Formation and are a 

combined effort of both OLMC and St. 

Ignatius.  These are family based programs 

and more conducive to virtual learning.   

Parents should have all received information 

and registration forms. 
 

We are going virtual for the months of 

September and October and will re-evaluate in 

October as to whether we will continue or go 

face to face. 
 

Instructions and information for September 

can be found on our YouTube channel.  It is:  

StiggysOLMC 
 

This channel provides details and instructions 

and will have additional videos posted for 

October.  
 

If you have registered, your books are 

available in the parish office with your 

family’s name on them.  If you have not 

registered, please contact Kim Krebs at 419-

693-1150.   
 

Next weekend is an important weekend for our 

students in 8th grade preparing for 

Confirmation.  They will need to present their 

Letters of Commitment and we will celebrate 

that at Mass.  If your family is still 

uncomfortable attending Mass, they can be 

submitted to the parish office by next Sunday. 

Again, if you are not registered, please do as 

soon as possible. 
 

God Bless and Have a Great Week, 
 

Fr. Keith 
 

 

 

 

 

Perpetuate the Gift (Priests Retirement) 
Support Our Retired Priests! Please consider a 

donation to the Perpetuate The Gift appeal. 

Your gift directly assists our retired diocesan 

priests. After a priest retires, typically in his 

70s, he is responsible for his personal expenses: 

medical, housing, car, clothing and food. All 

funds contributed between September 19, 2020 

and December 31, 2020 assists our assessed 

parish contribution to the fund. A gift of cash 

or check can be sent to Perpetuate The Gift, PO 

Box 954, Toledo, OH 43697 or placed in the 

parish collection. A gift may also be made 

online by selecting the Give tab at 

www.toledodiocese.org. If you would like to 

give a gift of stock or designate a bequest to 

help our retired priests, please contact Brian 

Doyle at 419-214-4951 or 

bdoyle@toledodiocese.org   THANK YOU! 

************************************* 

Forming Consciences for Faithful 

Citizenship is our teaching document on the 

political responsibility of Catholics. This 

statement represents our guidance for the 

Catholic faithful in the exercise of their rights 

and duties as participants in our democracy. 

To learn more, please look at the United States 

Conference of Catholic Bishop's website: 

https://www.usccb.org 

 

 September 20th, 2020 
Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  
 

Holy Family of Jesus, Mary, and Joseph 
 
 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

https://www.usccb.org/

